
Newsletter 29 Friday 5th May 2023  

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend,  James Taylor 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Coronation special newsletter.  

On Tuesday, Elly joined us in school for a hula 

hooping demonstration and workshop. It was 

wonderful to see all the children, Y6 to Little Otters, 

taking part and using the hula hoops that they had 

decorated. Elly showed us some of the incredible 

things that can be done with lots of practise, 

including flicks and spinning up to six hoops at 

once! 

Today, all the children and staff received a 

Coronation bookmark as a memento of this historic 

event as a gift from FOSS. Despite the unseasonal 

weather, the whole school found a dry moment to 

go out on the playground and put their hula-

hooping skills to the test in a Coronation-Hula. This 

was followed by their party on a plate this 

afternoon and a raising rendition of God Save the 

King.  

Children will bring their hula-hoops home today as 

a gift from the project. If you’d like to be part of the 

Hula for the King celebration tomorrow, please see 

the poster included with today’s newsletter. 

Whatever you are doing this weekend, I hope that 

you enjoy the bank holiday.   



Term 5 Monday 17th April - Friday 26th May  

Date Class Event 

Monday 8th May Whole School BANK HOLIDAY 

w/c 8th May Y6 KS2 SATs Week 

Wednesday 10th May Y1/Y2 Trip to WWT Slimbridge 

w/c 22nd May All Children Mental Health and Wellbeing Week 

Wednesday 24th May All Children Leavers’ and Class Photos 

Wednesday 24th May Class 4 Trip to Puddleditch Farm 

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 




